
E-mail Invitation: Organizer Survey

To: 

From:

Re:  Share Your Feedback:  Communities Talk Event Organizer Survey

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Communities Talk:  Town Hall Meetings to Prevent Underage Drinking 

Organizer Survey

Dear NAME:

Thank you for hosting a Communities Talk:  Town Hall Meetings to Prevent Underage Drinking 
event in your community!  In an effort to evaluate and improve this initiative, the Substance 
Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) has created an online Organizer 
Survey to obtain feedback about your event. 

This is your opportunity to tell us about your event and how SAMHSA can enhance this 
initiative to further your community’s prevention efforts. 

The survey will take about # minutes to complete and is uniquely tied to your e-mail address. 
Please complete this survey by DATE.

Your feedback is confidential.  The information you provide will not be associated with you or 
your organization.  SAMHSA will use the input received to assess how communities 
implemented this national initiative and to enhance future efforts. 

If you would like someone else to complete the survey on your behalf, please e-mail that 
person’s contact information to eval@stopalcoholabuse.net.

If you have not yet held your event, do not complete the survey at this time.  Rather, e-mail the 
date of your event to eval@stopalcoholabuse.net.  You will receive a new request to complete the
survey closer to your event date.

If you have any questions about completing this survey, please e-mail 
eval@stopalcoholabuse.net.

Thanks for your participation!

Communities Talk:  Town Hall Meetings to Prevent Underage Drinking Assessment Team

Click here to begin survey
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